

February 20, 2013

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Harrison The Bill and Gloria Harrison Donor Advised Fund 11711 Sand Canyon Road Yucaipa, CA 92399

Dear Bill and Gloria,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, staff, students and THINK Together graduates like me, thank you very much for your kind contribution of \$300.

Your gift will help THINK Together continue to be a source of encouragement for the students who want to achieve their full potential. Your support and investment in students like me motivates me to keep trying, to keep working harder and to set my goals even higher.

THINK Together uses the money invested by people like you to tap into the resources of the community and help students like me go on to receive a well-rounded and higher education. Young children whose parents had no college experience are prepared from elementary school through middle school to high school and put on a path of academic achievement. With your investment, THINK Together is able to hire knowledgeable staff members to run its programs, provide parents information and inspire us all to embrace high school graduation and college enrollment as an attainable and necessary goal.

As one of four children who benefitted from THINK Together's learning center in the Shalimar neighborhood, I can attest that it has made a difference in my life and the lives of my siblings. Instead of dropping out of high school like so many of my peers, I now have a college degree and am pursuing a career as a medical doctor. I want you to know just how important your donation is and how your support can change the lives of so many. I know I am extremely grateful and I assure you, many others are as well

Thank you, Bill and Gloria.

Sincerely,

Ever Arias

THINK Together, Shalimar Teen Center Graduate

Cc: The Community Foundation